
Letter to ADG(HR), Prasar Bharati  for Generalization 
of Interim Relief of Smt.Syamali Biswas Case to all 

Retired Employees 
 

         ARTEE had meeting with Madam Mukta Goel, ADG (HR), Prasar 
Bharati on 23.09.2019. The issue of Payment deducted from Retired 
Employees was discussed as done in case of Smt.Syamali Biswas with 9% 
interest was discussed. 

Madam asked us to submit a fresh representation and assured to seek 
legal advice from Legal Cell of Prasar Bharati 

We submitted our representation to Madam. We shall continue to pursue 
the issue effectively .We are doing everything to fetch justice to Retired 
People. 

 

Click here for the Letter Submitted 

 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_CEO_dated_04.10.2019.pdf

